A Yum Cha gathering

was held on 6 January 2018 (Saturday)

with 20 alumnae joining the event at the
Greenwood Chinese Restaurant (22;ii;5 %
7BZ) in North Sydney. Old and new
acquaintances greeted friendlily and chatted -
happily. We treasured our friendship, |y ¥®
enjoyed the delicious food as well as the _
precious time of meeting up.

Wong Ka Po ('72)



